
 

 

Caseville Township Board Meeting  
August 7, 2023 
 
Meeting called to order at 4;00 p.m. by Ben Willenberg.  
 
Present: Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett, Chelsey Klawon, Laurie Marrocco, Jerry Platko.  
 
Nine citizens were present.  
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Marrocco to approve the agenda, the June 15, 2023 Regular Board 
minutes, the June 16, 2023 Special Board minutes, Treasurer’s report and invoices. Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments on agenda items: None. 
 
Committee Reports/Correspondence 
 APM Mosquito Report 
 Fire Association - June 21, 2023 and July 19, 2023 
 Harbor Commission - June 21, 2023 and July 17, 2023 
 Capital Improvement - June 28, 2023 
 Planning Commission - June 6, 2024 and July 5, 2023 
 
Planning Commission Meeting - August 8, 2023 
 
2022-23 Audit 
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Platko to approve the 2022-23 audit as presented. Motion carried.  
 
Building Inspector Report given.  
 
Zoning Enforcement Report given.  
 
Fire Report given.  
 
Supervisor Update:  Dog park is running well. Work on the pavilion will begin soon.  
 
Public Comments: 
 
Doug Wrock:  Questioned the installation of pickleball courts.  
 
Lee Steinman:  Has been having a problem with geese. He installed an electric fence which helped 
quite a bit. He did not realize he needed a fence permit until he got a citation. He will remove the fence 
tomorrow, but stated the geese problem will continue to increase.  
 
Shannon McCain:  She is against the campground on Crescent Beach Road. She does not want 90 
strangers on 9 1/2 acres next to her house. As adjacent property owners she should have received a 
notice about any special use permits for the campground. The original special use permit should have 
expired within one year if not being used as intended.  
 
Kathy Meyer:  Questioned if the Township had any written regulations regarding rental properties. She 
can provide information on how they are being regulated in Mackinaw City.  
 



 

 

Board Comments: 
 
Platko:  Suggested Steinman contact the DNR about the goose issue. Stated that the Planning 
Commission has been discussing the rental issue and that enforcement is an issue.  
 
Marrocco:  Felt the Township should be proactive in regulating rentals and the HOA’s should have input 
into the regulations. She is sympathetic on the goose issue and electric fencing should be allowed to 
regulate the population and the ordinance preventing action (fencing) should be addressed. She felt a 
harvest would be beneficial and asked that she be assigned to talk to the DNR.  
 
Platko:  There will be an Open House on the proposed Master Plan on August 24, 2023 from 5 p.m. to 
7 p.m.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:35.  
 
 
 
Michelle Stirrett     Ben Willenberg 
Caseville Township Clerk     Caseville Township Supervisor   
 
 
 
  


